
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

US 98/441 (SR 15/700) AT SE 18TH TERRACE IN  

OKEECHOBEE COUNTY 

   CONSTRUCTION BEGINS MID-AUGUST  

Financial Project ID: 438902-1-52-01 August  2020 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 
PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Corine Burgess, Community Outreach Manager 
(863) 225-0422 
corine.burgess@dot.state.fl.us 

Brian R. Rick, Public Information Specialist 
(863) 519-2828 
brian.rick@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work in mid-August 2020 to improve the                

intersection at US 98/441 (SR 15/700) at SE 18th Terrace in Okeechobee County. The project      

consists of reconstructing the intersection to a roundabout, enhancing connectivity, circulation and 

safety. The project limits are identified below on the project location map. 

Construction begins mid-August; estimated completion is summer 2021 

Daytime and nighttime lane closures may occur during construction on US 441/98 (SR 

15/700) and SE 18th Terrace Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. and 7 p.m. to  

6 a.m., weather permitting   

Enlarged map on back page 

Reconstruct the US 441/98 (SR 

15/700) and SE 18th Terrace               

intersection to a roundabout 

Resurface US 441/98 (SR 15/700) and 

SE 18th Terrace  

Install street lights along US 441/98 

(SR 15/700) near the roundabout 

Install curb and gutter, signage and 

pavement markers 

Estimated construction cost is $1.3  

million 

  

             

Project Location Map 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

PROJECT CONTRACTOR 

  CWR Contracting, Inc. 

STAY INFORMED 

by visiting 

www.swflroads.com/current projects 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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